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Memo 
To: Angelique Rice, Associate Chief Financial Officer, OFRM 

From:    Kent Boese, Executive Director 

Date: September 12, 2023 

Re: Release of 4Q23 2B Allotment  

 

Per Section 1-309.13(j)(2) of the DC Official Code, the Office of Advisory Neighborhood 

Commissions has reviewed the 2nd quarter FY 2023 financial report of ANC 2B.  

 

The OANC recommends withholding the ANCs FY 2023 4th quarter allotment of $5,910.88.  

 

The DC Official Code 1-309.13 (c ) states, “No expenditure shall be made by a Commission 

during a vacancy in the office of treasurer or at any time when a current and accurate statement 

and bond or its equivalent are not on file with the Auditor.” 

 

By withholding this allotment, the ANC has $5,910.88 remaining from the FY23 annual 

allotment of $24,624.38. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Commissioner China Dickerson (2B04), Treasurer 

 Commissioner Meg Roggensack (2B01), Chairperson 


